
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS 
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555 

March 16, 1978 

Mr. L. V. Gossick 
Executive Director for Operations 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

Dear Mr. Gossick: 

Subject: MONITORING OF MICROEARTHQUAKES IN THE VICINITY OF 
THE NORTH ANNA POWER STATION 

During its discussion of microseismicity near the site of the 
North Anna Nuclear Station, the members of the ACRS concluded 
that it would be prudent to continue operation of the seismic 
monitoring network established by VEPCO to monitor micro­
earthquakes in this Jrea. 
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Stephen Lawroski 
Chairman 


